
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Improve your bottom line 
 

The Continence Foundation of Australia (CFA) invites you to attend 

a FREE education forum for people 
working in disability 

 
Who should attend? • Nurses 

• Disability support workers 
• Personal care attendants 
• Allied health professionals 

 
Thursday, June 16, 2016 

11am-2.00pm 
 

Olive Pink Botanic Garden  
Tuncks Road, Alice Springs NT 

 
Program: • Registration from 10.45am 

• Complimentary lunch   
• Introduction to CFA Special Project 2016 “Improving access to 

continence information” 
• Overview of bladder and bowel health; risk factors, preventative 

measures, assessment, management and continence products and aids 
• Overview of working in disability 
• Q&A opportunity with disability and continence experts 

 
Bookings essential 

Email Continence@sa.gov.au or  
phone Bettina Geue 08 8266 5260 

mailto:Continence@sa.gov.au

